Julie Enea

From: Bob Welsh

Sent: Wednesday, September 16, 2020 11:02 AM

To: Julie Enea; Supervisor Candace Andersen; Gayle Israel

Subject: Contra Costa Health Services Recommends Planning Safe, Planning Ahead for Halloween :: Press

Releases :: Contra Costa Health Services

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Just last week we were all saying how awful and idiotic LA County is for going down the ridiculous path of fear
mongering for Halloween. Well, looks like Contra Costa can be included in that now. Embarrassing.

https://gcc01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fcchealth.org%2Fpress-
releases%2F2020%2F0916-Planning-Safe-
Halloween.php&amp;data=02%7C01%7Clulie.Enea%40cao.cccounty.us%7Cce0d1e8393dd4f4c29e408d85a6aac18%7C7
6c13a07612f4e06a2f4783d69dc4cdb%7C0%7C0%7C637358761512723902&amp;sdata=4jo0Dn8cOzRYIfpzRWxTiq0Zplt
RZxM7o0muw%2F%2BvfNs%3D&amp;reserved=0





